
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/7/2013 2:45:59 PM
Subject: FW: second injury fund

ON DEADLINE. Guidance needed.
 
From: Beam, Adam [mailto:abeam@thestate.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 2:45 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: second injury fund
 
Hey Rob,
 
I'm writing a story for tomorrow about the B&CB action to officially close the Second Injury Fund. The fund 
will close July 1 and has a shortfall of roughly $200 million. A group of insurers, employers and state agencies 
have recommended continuing the assessments at $60 million a year for five years in order to ensure the fund 
has enough money to pay off its liabilities.
 
Does the governor support this plan? If not, does she have another idea?
 
Thanks,

 
-- 

Adam Beam
Reporter

The State newspaper
(803) 386-7038

@adambeam
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